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Hi Everyone 
 

Well we all made it through another end of the year and 
have launched into 2022.  We can all hope for a much better 

year and the return to “normalcy”.   
 

In the last article of last year, I indicated that, “In January, I will talk 
to iHop to find out the status for us returning for our meetings.  Of 

course this will all depend on what happens with COVID between now and 
then.  For me, I certainly hope we don’t get anymore surges with the colder 

weather and more of us being inside.  If we are able to return, I will make sure 
the information gets out early enough so you can decide to attend or not.” 

 
During the past several weeks, I have done a lot of mind and soul searching about the 

possibility of returning to in-person meetings.  After checking with a few people, some 
said they were comfortable with meeting and others did not.  If we were to hold a meeting 
it would only be a few of us based on what I heard from others.  In my case, I would not be 
attending an in-person meeting at this time.  I just have too many other obligations to risk 
being exposed to COVID of any type.   
 
Even with Cabrillo, where the motorcycle courses are still being conducted, we are not 
allowed to have in-person classes.  At first we thought that might change this month but 
now has been postponed to at least April.  Even though we have a maximum of 16 students 
in a class, it is impossible to “social distance “ in the classrooms.  Even outside, the 
program requires we maintain the social distancing requirements. 
 
As the year moves along we can discuss the meeting situation further as situations change 
in relation to COVID. 
 
I wish you all the best in the coming year. 
 
Take care of yourselves!!! 
 
Doug and Lori 



SUDOKU CLASSIC

Complete the grid so that every row, column and 3x3 box

contains every digit from 1 to 9 inclusive.

No Anniversaries this month.

H DAP HPY   BIRT TAY O YOU!
1/04 - Diana Saunders

1/04 - Rick De Arana

1/12 - Paul O’Brien

1/16 - Sharon Cooper

1/31 - Karen Marburg

SAUSAGE DIP

FOR THE

SUPPER BOWL LVI
 Yields: 8 - 10 servings

Prep Time: 0 hours 1 min

Total Time: 0 hours 10 min

Ingredients:

1 lb pork sausage, like Jimmy Dean

8 oz cream cheese

1 C chunky salsa

Thinly sliced scallions &/or chopped cilantro - optl.

Directions:

Heat a 10-inch cast-iron skillet over medium heat 

until very hot. Add the sausage and break up into

small pieces with a wooden spoon. Cook until no 

pink pieces remain, about 6 minutes.

Reduce the heat to medium-low. Add the cream

 cheese and break up into smaller pieces. 

Add the salsa and stir well to combine. Continue 

to stir until all of the cream cheese is melted, 

about 3 minutes.

Top with scallions and cilantro and serve right 

out of the skillet, with tortilla chips on the side.

Thanks from Pioneer Woman
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